
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

In Science this month, we have been conducting a 

 variety of experiments including:  

seeing what material insulates ice, what changes 

are reversible and irreversible and burning toast! 

We have been thinking carefully about what  

happens to materials when they are exposed to  

different elements. The children have been  

encouraged to think deeper, ensuring they are  

using scientific vocabulary to explain their ideas.  

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 5. 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Achievement: Heidi, 

Lexie 

Progress: Amelia, 

Joseph 

Reader of the Month: 

Lyncoln 

     

 

 

In English this month, we have been writing suspense stories! 

Looking through our model text, we identified that suspense 

stories can make you feel uneasy and scared, so we looked at 

using fronted adverbials, adjectives and adverbs to promote 

those emotions to the reader. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a very exciting 

visit this month! Author 

Ben Dean joined us 

virtually to talk to us 

about his new book! 

We were able to ask Ben 

some questions and the 

children said they 

enjoyed learning more 

about the process of 

writing a book. 

 

 

In Maths this month, we finished our work on Addition and Subtraction 

with multiple step word problems – the children had to read the 

question carefully, find the key information and identify which 

operation they needed to conduct to find their answer. 

We then moved on to our next unit: Statistics! We have been learning about line graphs, and how 

we can interpret and use these (we even used our knowledge from the last unit to help us!).  


